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Dear Friends, 

The greatest news event of this decade will 
probably be that the walls in Eastern Europe 
have come down. It could be that in the 
light of eternity, though, an even greater 
event may be recorded about walls that are 
going up! To the natural eye, the work 
going on at the rear of our property looks 
like just another construction site, but 
with the eyes of the Spirit, one can see the 
literal thousands of lives that will be 
eternally changed. Pastors, Bible teachers, 
evangelists, prophets, and apostles will 
have their foundations laid not to mention 
the training of Christian workers to do the 
work of the ministry. The walls are going Building the wall on the 
up ! video studio. 

We'd like to make a correction on a misprint 
in the July newsletter. It said that the 
construction of the studio and facilities 
will be $8,000. That should have read 
$18,000. We still need to raise 
approximately $12,000 t o complete 
construction. 

STILL BELIEVING 

September 4th, the children started their 
new school year. Carol is home schooling 
them. We are still believinq God for a 
teacher for this school year. That will 
free Carol up to do more of the office work 
for the ministry. Carol says she enjoys 
teaching the children. The other day, she 
was going over addition with the girls. 
They were answering correctly but when Sarah 
was asked how much 1+1 was, she replied 
pridefully, "11". 

Obl . . . I  KNOW THAT OOM T W O  !!! 

,*-\ 
/:I@;, Lee & Carol Short ,,:I, 



IT'S NOT A.T. & T. 

We have been trying for three months to buy a telephone line at a reasonable 
price. One gentleman wanted $4,000.00 for his telephone number. I politely 
excused myself. Thank the Lord, we purchased a number for the low price of 
$1,316.00. That's about $200 to $700 below the going rate. Now we are 
praying that the phone company will connect the number within the next few 
months. No, we are not dealing with A.T.& T. 

PRAYER REOUESTS 

1. Pray for health, safety and protection over us and our facilities. 
2. Pray for construction funds for the video studio and offices 

(contributions were low last month and it makes it difficult to pay the 
workers and purchase materials). 

3. Pray for the special person that God will send to teach our children. 
4. Pray for qualified technicians with a missionary call and the super VHS 

equipment to facilitate the studio. 
4. Pray that our first 20 hour course will be in operation in many Spanish 

speaking countries as soon as possible (this year). 

Your gifts and support are building these offices and the video studio. It 
is a monument to your love and commitment to spreading the Gospel of our Lord 
Jesus Christ. 

In His service, 

Your Money in Action. These bricks, beams & building 
materials were purchased by our monthly supporters. 
THANKS ! 


